


Sermon Notes:

Prelude  

Sing Praise to God  
 You’re Worthy Of My Praise (I Will Worship)
 
Welcome  Pastor Chuck

Singing Together    
 Hosanna (Praise Is Rising)
 Come Thou Fount

Pastoral Prayer  Larry Dearth 

Songs of Worship   
 Cornerstone
 How Deep The Father’s Love 

Student Testimony

Offertory Prayer  Santiago Rodriguez

Offertory  Cindy Leaver, Bethany Forshee, Keith Turchan
 “Special Music” 
 
Message   
                                                   “Progressive Lenses” Pastor Chuck

Mark 4:21-25

Invitation  
 Good Good Father

Announcements Carlton Capps

Parting Song  
 You’re Worthy Of My Praise

Church Staff
Chuck Workman 
Senior Pastor
chuck.workman@myshilohbaptist.org

Carlton Capps 
Student Ministry Leader
carlton.capps@myshilohbaptist.org

Larry Dearth 
Care and Visitation Pastor
larry.dearth@myshilohbaptist.org

Cindy Catlin 
Children’s Ministry Leader
cindy.catlin@myshilohbaptist.org

Flowers
The flowers are placed in the church 
today by Barry Fullington in honor of  his 
and Heather’s 20th wedding 
anniversary.

Preschool/Children’s Teacher 
Appreciation Lunch  
As a thank you to the teachers who serve in 
the children’s department, we would like to 
invite you to Fletcher’s for lunch immediately 
following the church service on November 17. 
Please RSVP to Cindy Catlin by  
November 15.

Youth
New Bible Study Opportunity for Students! 
Our new bi-weekly Bible study began 
Monday, October 14! All students in Grade 
6-College are encouraged to attend every 
other Monday night, 6:00-7:30 pm. Guys meet 
at the home of Carlton & Jonelle Capps. Girls 
meet at the home of Chuck & Tara Workman. 
Our next study is scheduled for Monday, 
November 11. Questions?  
Contact Carlton or Tara.

How Can We Pray For You?
Please complete a Prayer Request Card  
located in the pew racks and place it in  
the offering plate…or send us an email to  
prayer@myshilohbaptist.org.

Children’s Hall  
Security Information 
For security purposes, adult access to the 
children’s hall, including the bathroom in that 
hallway, is limited to children’s teachers and 
parents dropping off or picking up children. 
Thank you for helping us keep our children safe!

Substitute Teachers Needed 
for Preschool and Children’s 
Departments 
Our preschool and children’s ministries are 
growing! We need volunteers who would be 
willing to fill in on occasion in Sunday School 
and in our Wednesday night ministries.  
Please contact Cindy Catlin, 
email: cindy.catlin@myshilohbaptist.org  
for more information. 
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  The Gospel of Mark: Jesus in Action

• Your _________________ to _________________ more

• Your ________________ to _________________  more

• Your _______________________ to ____________ more






